April 26, 2005
Public

Pat Pignettello,  Baldwin Street, expressed his disappointment on not being able to speak during the induction ceremony for Coach Wally Brown at the Glen Ridge H.S. Hall of Fame Dinner.
Nick TenVelte, 138 Essex Avenue, presented the Mayor and Council with his County Intersection Improvements CD.
Jackie Yustein, Lincoln Street appeared representing the County Executive.  Ms. Yustein announced that the County will be holding a ceremony on May 2nd to formally open the Essex County Environmental Center.
Mayor’s Comments

Mayor Bergmanson stated that  the Public Works crews are out cleaning the streets and residents should be careful when approaching equipment.

FINANCE

Councilperson Sachs reviewed the claims list. Councilperson Sachs stated that the Finance Committee is preparing for the upcoming reevaluation and explained the reevaluation process and methodology.
Public Safety

Councilperson Brewster submitted the Department of Public Safety’s Report for March 2005 and stated that the next Public Safety Meeting will be held on May 3rd at 5:30 PM in the Chief’s Office.
Community Affairs

No Report.

Public Works

Councilperson Seyffarth stated that the Public Works Committee met this evening. The Committee reviewed capital purchases, sidewalk program, road improvements and the storm water regulations.  Councilperson Seyffarth emphasized that the Borough is embarking on a road maintenance program and curbs will only be replaced under certain conditions.  Councilperson Seyffarth reviewed the pending Stormwater Ordinances. 
‘
Parks and Recreation

No Report.

P&D

No Report.

Departments

Attorney John Malyska noted that former Borough administrator Vince Belluscio is retiring after 27 years of public service.
Administration

No Report.
Public Safety

Captain Bryon-Lagttuta made a presentation promoting the Neighborhood Watch Program.
New Business

None
Public
Pat Pignettello, Baldwin Street noted that in the installation of new sidewalks one must be careful with sprinkler heads, drainage systems and tree roots.

Angelina Goldberg, 200 Thomas Street requested more garbage cans and lighting at the Clark Street Lot.
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